Quintana’s Music Center reopens
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Expands In-store, online offerings

Quintana’s has re-opened to in-store shopping as of June 1.

Co-owner Rhonda Quintana said it has been challenging to pivot, but the store wants to be
accessible to music lovers and performers.

“We are working hard to get our products online, get music lessons safely up and running, and
are taking proactive in-store measures to ensure that we are exceeding the state-mandated
requirements in order to provide a safe shopping experience,” she said.

The store has recently added a large selection of vinyl records and photographs and music
lessons will start again in July.

A new mural featuring musical acts across decades now graces the store, thanks to local artist
Jonathan Mescale, and there are plans to host some in-store virtual concerts by local
musicians.
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For information about products and lessons call (5605) 863-5577 or visit
quintanasmusiccenter.com.
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